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MEDIA RELEASE 

16 March 2020 

CANCELLATION – OVERKRUIN KOLONNADE RACE 28 MARCH 2020 

 

Dear fellow running community 

 

The outbreak of the coronavirus has been declared a National disaster by the President of South Africa and 

in response to the urgent and drastic measures by our government, Athletics Gauteng North in consultation 

with ASA have decided to cancel all athletics events within our Province for 30 days with immediate effect, 

starting on Monday 16 March till 15 April 2020. These events include all Road Running, Track and Field, 

and Cross-Country events.  

Overkruin Athletics club support the decision of ASA & AGN in the best interest of fellow athletes. 

We regret to inform you that the Overkruin Kolonnade race scheduled for the 28th of March 2020 has 

been cancelled. 

We will work closely with AGN and review the situation after the 15th of April 2020. 

The Overkruin Race Committee has made the decision to refund all pre-entries and will communicate with 

clubs shortly on the refund process. 

 

We look forward to hosting the famous Overkruin Kolonnade race soon. 

Kindly contact us on overkruin.atletiekklub@gmail.com if you have any questions. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Johan Kirsten 

Overkruin Kolonnade Race Director 
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